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                      October 2018 

Dear Parent 

 

 

Attendance Assembly 

86 pupils received 100% Attendance Certificates at a special assembly on Wednesday 19th September when the 

special guest was our former Chair of Governors, Mr Geoffrey Perrin. 

 

European Languages Day / Non Uniform Day 

A fantastic sum of £775.00 was raised. This money will be used in its entirety to support the provision of Spanish 

teaching in our school. 

 

Beetle Drive 

103 adults and children turned out for a great social evening. A cheque of £12000 was presented to the school from 

the PTA on behalf of all parental donations. Many thanks for your continued financial support. 

 

Nursery / P1-6 Parental Interviews 

These will take place as notified on Monday 22 October 2018. School will be closed for all pupils except P7. 

(Please refer to separate notification.) 

 

School Fund  
To date nearly £5000 has been received. Once again a sincere word of thanks. Please send any further donations by 

Friday of this week. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Tuesday 9th P6 leave for a 4 day residential to Ballykinler. 

Tuesday 16th  P1-3 Harvest Service 

Thursday 18th School Photographer 

Monday 22nd    Parental Interviews 

Thursday 25th  PTA Parties / Disco 

Friday 26th School closes for all pupils at 1300 recommencing on Monday 5 November at 0900. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

S. H. Moore 

 

 


